
June 14,  2023

Dear EES Families,
 
Thank you for your ongoing support, 
patience and kindness throughout the year, 
and  thank you for welcoming me into your 
community. It was a challenging year filled 
with many lessons learned both in and out of 
the classroom. I look forward to seeing you 
all next year as we continue to learn and 
grow together.
 
Have a wonderful summer!
 
Mr. Snellenberger
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
We would like to thank the following people 
for their commitment to our school, who will 
be leaving EES to new adventures:  Lindsay 
Dunn, Julie Norman, Deborah Light, Amanda 
Garami, Alexis Short, Kristine Flynn and Max 
Greenwood 
 

A Message from our 
Principal, Kolby 
Snellenberger

The Buzz

 

 

Thank you to our amazing volunteers who helped out this year!  Everyone 

from our morning horseshoe volunteers to classroom helpers and music 

volunteers!  We couldn't do it without you!

 

Morning Horseshoe Crew

Annika Hawkins-Hilke

Zach Williamson

Margaret Phillips

Rob Chandler

Eric Zamore

Nic Molander

Jo Tetsill

Eric Zamore

 

There's never been any doubt that we 
love our PTO members, but this year in 
particular, we can't thank them enough 
for all they've done to keep our spirits 
high.  Thank you for all you do!  Irene 
Cervantes, Gretchen Shuman-Platt, Kim 
Brockway.

Kindergarten Reading Volunteers - Megan Malgeri & Jane Roberts

1'st Grade Volunteer - Kathy Dohrn

5th Grade Volunteer - Karen Stewart

Music Volunteers - Zach Williamson & Gisele Goetsch

1


